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Tuesday 20th December 
 

Speed Stacking Lunchtime Club 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Your child has shown an interest in taking part in our free of charge Speed Stacking 
Club for KS2. The club will run every Friday lunchtime (12:30-1:15). It will be run by a 
staff member from Super Star Sports. 
 
The club will commence from Friday 13th January. There is no requirement to get 
changed for this club. 
 
Please complete the form attached below or similarly, email the school office via the 
parents@stbernadette.herts.sch.uk email address if you consent to your child being 
part of this club.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss Webb 
 

✂------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I, the Parent/Guardian of ……………………...…………………………….. 

(your child’s name) 
 

give permission for my child to be part of the St Bernadette KS2 Speed Stacking Club 
every Friday lunchtime. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………….. 
   (signature of parent/guardian) 

 
Date .................................... 
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